
 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Billie Knight 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Robert Chambers 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Jenson Wild 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Hannan Asare 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Jake Burtrand 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Bill Brincat 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Grace Mazzone 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Zak Clark 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Molly Thorby 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Mae Wells 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Joe Palmer 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Finlay Dyer 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Lexie Banyard 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Charlotte Taylor 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Max Dennis 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Matthew Simmons 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Bayley Maxwell 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Maddison Ruston 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Teja Surgailyte 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Jack Jeffrey 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Molly Hutchins 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Samuel Vethanayagam 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Colina McFoy 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Charlie Smith 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Kieran Dash 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Shania Curran 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Marli Bono 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Ellie Smith 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Christian Somerville 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Archie Cane 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Zoe Estall 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Rachel Yearley 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Mia Goodyear 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Max Mackay 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

George Hoskins 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Jake Harley 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Olivia Carnera 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Molli Hudson 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Ryan Haydon 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Talila Macdonald 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Alfie Chinnery 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Lilly Argent 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Rosie Batchelor 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Erin Gourley 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Molly Cheek 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Keira Stockton 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Abi Rawson 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Ezekiel Wusu 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Jack Cook 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Melissa Little 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Elodie May 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Michael Ladejobi 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Maisey Smith 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Amelie Kwene 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Sarah Ford 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Hritik Tailor 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Macy Kennedy 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Theodor Mitev 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Christina Attalioti 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Julia Zajak 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Sarah Beshko 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Nikita Nikitov 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Zachary Constantinides 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Olivier Malachi 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Lee Nicolaou 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Mya Phillips 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Anthony Joannides 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Lily Geoghegan 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Daniella Csonka 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Christos Parmakkis 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Demetris Demetriou 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Saihan Marshall 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Amaryllis Florou 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Melody Sayah 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Victoria Dimitrova 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 



 

 
 

  

 
CERTIFICATE OF ACHIEVEMENT 

 
Routes into Languages  

Translation Bee Competition 2018 
  
 

This is to certify that 
 

Theo Neocleous 
 

has won stage 1 of the 
Translation Bee Competition 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Signed: 
 
 
 
 
Head Teacher 
 

 
Sarah Schechter 
Project Manager 
Routes into Languages East 
www.routesintolanguages.ac.uk/east 


